Hi Mike,

There are no objections from Political Science.

Aimee

From: Michael Harris 
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2014 2:04 PM
To: Aimee Arias
Subject: FW: new course proposals from anthropology

Hi Aimee,
  Just checking in on whether or not your department has any objections to these courses.

Thanks. Mike

Michael S. Harris
Chair, Department of Anthropology
mharris@fau.edu
561-297-3230
Interim Chair, Department of Philosophy
561-297-3868

From: Michael Harris 
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 3:13 PM
To: Aimee Arias
Subject: new course proposals from anthropology

Hi Aimee,
  Attached are three new course proposals for undergraduate anthro offerings.  Please let me know if Political Science has any objections to these courses.  We have taught varieties of these as special topics for a few years.

Thanks. Mike

Michael S. Harris
Chair, Department of Anthropology
mharris@fau.edu
561-297-3230
Interim Chair, Department of Philosophy
561-297-3868


